
           We listen to each other. 

We use polite expressions. 

 



 

We treat each other with respect. 
 
 



 

Teachers, with the help of specialists, 

will try to solve your problems. 



 

We say NO to all forms of 

violence and aggression! 
 



 

We are tolerant towards everyone. 

 

 



 

Support your friends. They often 

trust you the most. 



If you have witnessed violence or aggression 

at home or at school, report it to your 

homeroom teacher or school counselor. 

 



No one has the right to record or 

take pictures of you without your 

consent. 



 



In our school, we have a staff that 

continuously undergoes training 

to ensure your safety. 



 


